
5th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are updating our reading scheme to enhance your child's reading development. 

Please return all current reading books by the end of this week, Friday 7th March 2025. New reading 
books will be issued on Tuesday 11th March 2025. 

From Tuesday onwards, children will need to bring their reading books to school every day. This will 
allow teachers to hear them read regularly. Books will be changed frequently, and we will expect 
children to discuss the story and read aloud to their teacher. This helps us assess their progress and 
ensure they move to the next reading level when ready. 

We are excited to introduce a new selection of books and hope the children enjoy choosing from 
them. 

If you have any questions, please speak to your child's teacher or email the year group email 
address. 

Thank you for your support. 

 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Allman and Miss Kennington 
 
 

 


